
 

 

 

Are you working with a first 
time Mum having an 
Aboriginal and/or Torres 
Strait Islander baby? 

Are they less than 26 weeks 
of pregnancy? 

Do they live in Dubbo, 
Wellington, Narromine, or 
Gilgandra? 

The ANFP Program works 
with clients who fit this 
criteria to provide support 
and education from a 
Registered Nurse and an 
Aboriginal Family 
Partnership Worker until 
the child turns 2. It aims to 
improve parental life 
course, improve health and 
wellbeing, and work with 
clients to be the best Mums 
they can be.  

For more information or to 
have someone come and 
talk to your client or 
service, call us on 6882 
2751. 

 


